PLEASE STAY HOME!

Everyone has been asked to stay at
home. The same rules apply to
accommodation centres - you must
stay in the centre and only leave to
exercise within 2km, or to go to work
in an "essential service", or to attend
medical appointments. Go to gov.ie
for more information on these rules.
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COVID-19

A message for all
Residents in IPAS

Accommodation

PLEASE STAY APART!
For further advice on COVID-19

Keep at I?qst 2'metres apart from please consult:
non-family residents and from staff.

Do not stand around in groups. www.hse.ie/coronavirus

If you've been advised by a doctor to
self-isolate then you must stay in
your room where meals will be
brought to you.

PLEASE STAY SAFE! PLEASE STAY STRONG!

Cover your cough with
a clean tissue then
discard the tissue or
cough into your elbow.

Wash your hands
regularly using soap.

If you are young and healthy you can
show strength and leadership at this
time when this dangerous virus is active.
You can help protect your friends and
the other residents and staff at your
centre. The best way to do this is to
follow these simple steps and do as you
are asked by centre staff until public
health restrictions are lifted.

An Garda Siochdna encourages the reporting of Hate Crime. Report Hate Crime at your local Garda
MATE Station. For a full directory of Garda Stations visit www.garda.ie.
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THIS IS A MESSAGE FROM THE DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE AND EQUALITY AND AN GARDA SIOCHANA.




